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PUBLIC NOTICE

Santan-IB Project

REVISED Temporary Road Closure
SAINT ROAD

Saint Road will be temporarily closed July 10 through 12, 2019, between the hours of
8:30 AM and 4:30 PM

The Pima-Maricopa Irrigation Project is nearing completion of the rehabilitation of the
Santan Canal construction project. P-MIP’s contractor Coffman Specialties will close
Saint Road Wednesday through Friday, July 10- 12, between 8:30 and 4:30 daily to
install a well discharge pipe. The road will be open between 4:30 PM and 8:30 AM each
day.

District 4 Community

The road will be TEMPORILY closed at Saint Road and the Santan Canal for the
installation of the well discharge pipe. District 4 residents along Saint will have access to
Upper Santan during construction.

There are no impacts to residents on Upper Santan Road.

We encourage motorists to plan accordingly for travel time to arrive safely at your
destination.

e Obey all traffic control signs as they contain essential information

e Plan accordingly for travel time

The Pima-Maricopa Irrigation Project appreciates your patience while the
construction is in progress for this most beneficial project.

If you have any questions you may contact:
Larry Gene, P-MIP Design Engineer, at (520) 562-6746
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